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From: Jessica Duckworth 
Sent: 15 November 2021 16:43
To: Local Plan
Subject: Objection to Warrington Plan

To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing to lodge my objections to the Warrington Plan in its current form, particularly on respect of the 
South East Warrington Urban Extension. 
 
The main points of my objection are: 
The loss of individual local villages, ruining the feel of the area 
The lack of proper infrastructure to support the plan (hospitals, roads etc) 
The increase in traffic in the area, which is already too great 
The fact that there are other suitable sites across Warrington that could more appropriately be used to build 
new houses upon. 
 
Regards 
 
Jessica Lalor 

 




